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Geoff, Angela, Jeanne, 

Chet,   Kristina and Candace 

Pete, Dave, Bob, Barb, 

Mary and Ted 

Pat, Kitty, John, Anna, 

Sabina, Sheree and Mark 

Bill, Mary Ann, Ginny,  

Nancy, Pat and Damien 

Barb, Mary, Mark, Bob,                 

Atena  and Adam 

Rhonda, Aaron, John and 

Monica 

The annual Holiday Party was held on January 14 at CJ Muggs in Webster Groves, Mo. 

Turnout was very good with 43 members and guests in attendance. A brief business meeting 

was held as outlined in the meeting minutes.  Door prizes were then given to each member 

present.    

In addition to good food and fellowship, we were give some really good news from 3 of our 

members.  Geoff and Angela Lockett are expecting their first grandchild. Bob Windal and 

Barb Rehling announced their engagement with a date to be determined.  Mark Kistner and 

Sheree Yeager announced their wedding date as October 6. Congratulation to all for these 

wonderful announcements.  

 

This is a really nice club outing that all members would enjoy. Mark the second Sunday in 

January 2019 on your calendar and plan to attend. 
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Doug, Jeff, Bob, Cheryl and Scott Angie, John, Vera, Richard, Steve and 

Sherrie 

Kristina leading the meeting (Check 

out the headdress!!) 

Raffle Table—gifts for all 
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Gateway Buick Club Welcomes New Members 

Damien Flaherty 

1957 Buick Roadmaster 75 4dr HT 

Pat and Nancy Pinkston              

1957 Buick 

Wedding Bell 

Announcements 

Mark Kistner and Sheree Yeager             

announced they have set a date for their  

upcoming October wedding  

Bob Windal and Barbara Rehling           

announced their engagement with a date 

to be determined. 


